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TOWN OF CRESCENT, ONEIDA COUNTY, WI –  05/01/2019 at approximately 11:45am the 

Oneida County Sheriff’s Office received a report of a disturbance that occurred at an apartment  

complex on Overland Drive in the town of Crescent.  Upon Deputies following up with the 

complaint it was reported that the male subject involved had discharged a firearm multiple 

times. 

 

Upon several unsuccessful attempts to make contact with the male subject in the apartment the 

Oneida County Special Response Team entered the residence at approximately 4:10pm.  Inside 

there was one male subject that was deceased.  This incident is under investigation at this time. 

 

Because of the location of the apartment complex in proximity of the Crescent Elementary 

School, the Oneida County Sheriff Deputies responded to Crescent School, and the school was 

placed on “Administrative Lock Down” as a precautionary measure.  School staff and students 

were not in danger at any point during this incident. 

 

The Oneida County Sheriff’s Office was assisted by Oneida County Ambulance, Crescent 1st 

responders, and the Oneida County Medical Examiner’s Office. 

 

Any further questions can be directed to Oneida County Sheriff’s Office Patrol Captain Tyler 

Young (715)490-1454 cell or (715)361-5137 desk. 


